
                      21st Century After School Tutoring Program  

                   Board Report April 23, 2020 

 

21st CCLC had their annual monitoring evaluation with OPI – Michelle Cusey & Jason Andreas. The 

program received great feedback and is currently meeting all requirements for the program. 

 21st CCLC tutors are communicating with their students/families by phone, email and google classroom, 

some have been dropping off IPads and food baskets if needed. 21st CCLC Seniors are all on track thanks 

to Joe Jessepe for going above and beyond for all the students.  

All 21st CCLC staff are attending Professional Development trainings (Zoom) hosted by 21st CCLC Michelle 

Cusey & Y4Y US Edu. Dept. David Mazza.  

The program is currently sending out our annual 21st Century Surveys these will go to students, parents, 

teachers, and all administrators. The surveys will give us feedback/Data to use for our programs 

continues improvement.  

Our plan at this point is to continue providing services through distance learning until it is safe to return 

to our normal routine. We will continue to monitor the current situation and adapt our plan accordingly. 

 

Sincerely, 

Heidi Bull Calf 

21st Century After School Coordinator 


